
 

Administrative Staff 
 

Administrator 
Betty McCurdy, RN, NHA 

 
Assistant Administrator 
Brittney McCurdy, A.I.T. 

 
Administrative Assistant 

Sue Wallace 
 

Activity Director 
Diane Purvis 

 
Admissions Coordinator 

Anna Rhinewalt, LPN 
 

Chaplain 
Brother Tal Vardaman 

 
Dietary Manager 

Angel Aitken 
 

Director of Nursing 
Teresa Busby, RN, BSN 

 
Environmental Services Supervisor 

Lynn Burkes 
 

Maintenance Director 
John Michael Springer 

 
Marketing 

Jessica Herrod 
 

Medical Records Director 
Amber Tatum, LPN 

 
Office Manager 
Melissa Prestage 

 
Receptionist 
Gayla Lang 

 
Social Services Director 
Jordan Mitchell, LMSW 

 

 

Transitional Care Unit 
 

 Short Term Rehabilitation 
 Out Patient Rehab 

 Physical, Occupational & Speech Therapy 
 Complex Wound Management 
 (Including wound vacs) 

 Private and Semi-Private Rooms 
 

To Qualify: (Patient must have) 
 

 3 Night Hospital  Stay   
 Skilled Diagnosis        
 Medicare Part A,  

Private Insurance or 
Private Pay (We do not accept Medicare 

Advantage Plans)  
 

EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH 
 Becky Dawson 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hobbies: Spending time with family  
Spouse: Shawn Dawson 
Children: Tanner Dawson 
Department: Social Services for 1 year 
Church: New Home Baptist Church 
I love my job because: I get to interact with the 
residents and as most know, I love to talk! This job 
allows me to be happy and meet residents and their 
families.  God places you where he wants you even 
when you think it isn’t right.  In the long run you 
thank God for doing it! 

 

July 2019 



 
Ollie McCurdy  7/01 Margaret Bailey  7/20 
Roy Thornton  7/02 Mary Cockrell  7/24 
Katie Cammack  7/04 Effie Herrington 7/24 
Bobby Phillips  7/07 Ailene Donald  7/24 
Lois Chambers  7/09 Bobby Madison  7/25 
Michael Lantrip  7/15 Patsy Stuart              7/30 
Kathleen Kennedy 7/15    
  

 
July Right of the Month 

 

July Right of the Month: Charges for Extra Services 
 You have the right to know about and approve 

any extra cost items. As part of your resident 
rights, you may be charged only for items or 

services Medicare or Medicaid does not cover if you 
specifically request them and you may not be 

required to request extra items as a condition of 
admission or continued stay. 

 
Chaplain’s Corner 
 
 Proverbs 3:5-6 says: 
“Trust in the Lord with 
all your heart and lean 
not unto your own 
understanding. In all 
thy ways, acknowledge 
Him, and He shall direct 
thy paths.” 
     We have our rathers. 
I’d rather life be this 
way or I’d rather it be that way. My 
prayer is that we will trust that the 
Lord’s way is best for us and just trust 
in that. That sure is easier said than 
done! 
                     Bro. Tal 
 

Like us on Facebook & visit our website 
msccofmorton.net  

for additional information and calendar  
of upcoming events. 

 

Attention Families! 

Upcoming 
Events 

 

 
Tuesday, July 23rd is 

Gorgeous Grandma Day 
Our “Grandma’s” are so beautiful and we 

want to prove it!  We plan to “fancy up” ALL our 
residents (not just grandma’s) for a professional 
photo shoot at our 2 o’clock activity.  We encourage 
you to provide your family member with dressy 
attire such as Sunday dresses or pant suits with 
jewelry for the ladies and suit and tie or dress shirt 
for the men.  We also encourage you to come help 
your family member get dressed, including their 
hair and makeup for the ladies.  We know it is not 
possible for everyone to help, so our staff will “fancy 
up” your family member to the best of their ability.  
Each resident will receive a photo of their shoot at a 
later date.  For more information or questions 
contact Diane Purvis, Activities Director.   

Family Council 
Meeting 

Monday, July 29, at 2:00 pm in the 
Front Dining Room 

 

Please join us for a MSCC Family 
Council Meeting as we host a "Meet 

and Greet" with Trinity Therapy 
Services, our Skilled Therapy Provider! 

 

This meeting will include your family member's 
therapy team discussing physical, occupational 

and speech therapy along with providing 
demonstrations regarding helpful exercises, 

adaptive equipment and hands-on training for 
safe transfers that could benefit you and your 

family member! 

Refreshments served and door prizes given! 
For further information, please contact Jordan 

Mitchell or Becky Dawson in Social Services and feel 
free to let us know if you can make it! 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


